
Area Partnership Development noted. 
 
10 With reference to the minutes of 7th February 2025 when the Partnership 
noted the development of Area Partnership Plans, there was submitted and noted a 
report by the Head of Policy and Corporate Governance advising of the work 
undertaken to address child and family poverty across the city and of the need to 
align this with Area Partnership plans, with updated reports to be provided to future 
Partnership meetings. 
 
 
 


